Niall Guinan,
Apt. 3, 101-103 Francis St.,
D08 X8C0,
Dublin 8,
Co. Dublin.

October 20th, 2015.

Sinead Fox,
HR Administrator,
Byrne Wallace,
88 Harcourt St.,
Dublin 2.

Dear Ms. Fox,
	I would really love to become a Byrne Wallace trainee for a number of reasons: First, I want to be involved in a firm that is dynamic and open to change and new developments. I enjoyed doing company law in the final year of my undergraduate degree of Law and Politics and I would love to pursue a career in this area. I regret that timetabling constraints from the fact that I did not do a straight law degree and other factors meant that I did not get around to doing more commercial subjects in college but I am still passionate about the work that Byrne Wallace does and am strongly attracted to the firm. I have a particular interest in Corporate Governance issues, EU Law, Administrative Law and Medical Law. My dissertation for my Masters this year will be focused on Employment Law. 
	I am also really attracted to Byrne Wallace’s commitment to corporate social responsibility. I have a huge interest in social justice issues and have done a lot of voluntary work during my time in school and college so it would be fantastic to be involved with a firm that is devoted to helping out those who are less well-off through volunteering and charity work. If I was to become a trainee, I would love to be involved in the firm’s support for the Special Olympics which I am really passionate about and other CSR activities.
	I intend to do my first set of FE1s in September 2016.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Finally, I want to be part of a firm that challenges me to be the best I can be. I am hardworking. I am honest. I work with other people equally as well as I work on my own. I feel I could add something valuable to Byrne Wallace and I feel working with Byrne Wallace could benefit as well as challenge me. 
	I hope that you will give my application favourable consideration.

Yours sincerely,
Niall Guinan


